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Thomas P. Damsetter 

Eden, New York 14057 

March 18, 2021 

Board of Commissioners 
The Erie County Water Authority 
295 Main Street, Room 350 
Buffalo, New York 14203 

Dear Commissioners Schad, Carney and LaGree: 

I would like to inform you that I will be retiring from my position with The Erie County 
Water Authority, effective April 9, 2021. 

Please accept my thanks for the opportunities for professional and personal 
development that you have provided me over the last 30 years. I have enjoyed working 
for the Authority and appreciate the support provided me during my tenure with the 
company. 

Although I look forward to enjoying my retirement, I will miss working with my co­
workers and wish you all the best. 

Thomas P. Damstetter 

cc: T. McCracken 
D. NeMoyer 
P. Porebski 




